
Attached are the delegation contacts for counties that did not receive FEMA IA (per our conversation). 
Please note the asterisks. Please let me know what else you need for the calls.

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2015 1:47:32 PM
Subject: Notification to counties regarding IA

Attachments: Counties for Notification.xlsx

Thanks,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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